
 

It is amazing to see what the Lord is doing here at 

Southeastern Free Will Baptist College, especially in the past 

few weeks! And part of that is how He continues to use our SE 

Alumni to be a blessing to the college and the student body. 

Yesterday, an alumnus pulled up to the cafeteria with a load 

of brand new custom made furniture for our Campus Corner. 

It adds so much to our beautiful facilities and this furniture 

was built to last! So, on behalf of the entire student body here 

at Southeastern, thank you so much to our Southeastern 

Alumni family for your generosity and thoughtfulness in 

funding and constructing this project.  We appreciate all that 

you do for our college! 

- Brooks Phillips (Student Body President) 

After eight years of constant use and enjoyment by the student 

body, the alumni association has again invested in the next 

generation of servant leaders by updating the Campus Corner 

furŶiture.  AluŵŶi DaŶŶy & SusaŶ Bailey ;Metal Fred’s DesigŶsͿ 
designed and constructed all the steel frames for the tables, 

benches, and stools.  Then, alumnus Mark & Sonya Cash took over 

by completing the woodwork out of red oak hardwood.   The alumni 

funded the 

project with a 

little help from 

the WNAC in 

honor of Ms. 

Laurie Horne.  

 

 


